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building@storeycounty.org

110 Toll Road ~ Gold Hill Divide
(775) 847-0966 ~ Fax (775) 847-0935

P O Box 526 ~ Virginia City NV 89440

July 7, 2008

Tom Taormina
370 Panamint Road
VC Highlands, NV 89521

Re: Amateur Radio Antennas — Permit #8354

Dear Mr. Taormina:

The Storey County Deputy District Attorney, Laura Grant, has reviewed all the rules and regulations
regarding Amateur Radio Antennas. Please see her attached Memorandum on the subject. Due to her
findings, I believe that a Variance will be required for the placement of any more antennas which are
above the height of forty-five feet. As per our phone conversation today, my office has emailed you a
SUP/Variance application. Understand that your permit to construct will have a special condition that
you must obtain the required Variance on height before you may continue under Permit #8354. Please get
your Variance application into the Planning Department office by July 11, 2008, for us to process for the
August 7 Planning Commission meeting.

You will also make sure all guide wires, foundations and towers are on your property. You shall remove
all improvements, foundations, guide wires and towers that are not on your property and are encroaching
on your neighbors’ properties. You will reclaim abutting property back to its natural state.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Dean Haymore
Building Official / Planning Administrator

encl: Memorandum
Special Use Permit Application

Cc:  Laura Grant, Deputy District Atiorney
Pat Whitten, County Manager
Bum Hess, Commissioner
John Flanagan, Commissioner
Bob Kershaw, Commissioner
Donna Giboney, Planning Department



